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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is hard to believe we are are nearly at the end of the school year.  It has been another very busy fortnight with the Primary One to Primary Four boys and girls 

heading to We Are Vertigo for their end of year trip, Sports Day Presentation and Primary One Induction.  It was lovely to welcome our new Primary Ones to St 

Joseph’s for their ‘Stay and Play’ and we look forward to seeing them all again on Wednesday for our ‘Teddy Bears Picnic.’  This week marks the end of Primary 

School for our Primary Seven children.  It is with mixed emotions that we say, ‘Goodbye’ to the boys and girls while wishing them all the very best as they enter 

this new exciting chapter in their life.  It will certainly be an exciting week for Mr Rooney’s class as they are heading to Let’s Go Hydro on Thursday for their end 

of year trip and finish with their Leavers Assembly on Friday.  

 

Uniform Available to Buy at Pricewise 
 

We are delighted to inform you that 
St Joseph’s school uniform will now 
be available to buy at Pricewise, 
Downpatrick, from the middle of 
July.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 22nd June – P.1 Induction – Teddy Bears Picnic (New P.1 intake)  
Thursday 23rd June - Mr Rooney’s End of Year trip to Lets Go Hydro 
Friday 24th June –Primary Seven Leavers Assembly 9:30am – 11:30 
 (P.7 Children are free to go home after their Leavers Assembly)  
Thursday 30th June – School finishes for pupils at 11:00am 
 
 

End of Year Mass 
 

 
 

 

 

Fr Peter will be celebrating our End of Year Mass on Tuesday, 21st June, 

at 10:00am.  The pupils at St Joseph’s will all be attending and parents, 

Grandparents, extended family and friends are all invited. 

Let’s Go Hydro 
 

Mr Rooney’s class are heading to Let’s Go Hydro on Thursday for their end of year trip.  If you haven’t already done so, please remember to complete 
Disclaimer forms ASAP in order for your child to participate in the water based activities.  Failure to do so will result in your child not being able to take part 
in the activities on the day.  The Disclaimer form can be found on the Let’s Go Hydro website at https://letsgohydro.com/ .  If you select ‘Disclaimers’ from the 
tab at the top of their homepage, this will direct you to the digital form.  We ask that you also take a screen shot of the completed form/confirmation and e-
mail it to jmaguire046@c2kni.net so we can take this with us on the day, just incase there are any issues. 
 
If you are experiencing difficulty or need help to complete the form, please contact the school office and we will assist you in completing the form. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaver’s Assembly 
We say farewell to our Primary Seven boys and girls with a special 
‘Leaver’s Assembly.’  Parents of our primary Seven’s, together with the 
children, will gather in our assembly hall at 9:30am on Friday, 24th 
June, for the Primary Seven’s final assembly followed by some light 
refreshments. 
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